
Informational Notice 
February 19, 2014 
 
The Town Board has released additional information regarding a proposed Local Law 
relating to the appointment of a single Assessor.  This information can be accessed via 
the following link: http://rhinebeck-ny.gov/files/Assessment%20Department.pdf  
 
A continuation of the Public Hearing will be held on Monday, February 24, 2014 at 7:00 
PM at the Town Hall. 
 
The Town Assessor’s office serves as the Assessor for the Village of Rhinebeck. 
 
Heath Tortarella 
Mayor 


